
Waitomo District Council
Review of Trade Waste Bylaw 
2006
Waitomo District Council has reviewed the Trade 
Waste Bylaw as part of the general review of its 
bylaws as required by the Local Government Act 
(2002).

The reviewed bylaw enables Council to establish 
clear rules for the discharge of trade waste to Coun-
cil’s sewerage system. In doing so Council protects 
the integrity of the sewerage system and ensures 
the discharge from the system meets appropriate 
environmental standards.

The main changes from the 2006 Bylaw are that it 
is proposed that there will be five grades of trade 
waste rather than three and there will be four types 
of trade waste permits instead of two.

Under the revised bylaw a charge in the form of a 
targeted trade waste rate is proposed for three of 
the trade waste categories: Excempted, Permitted 
and Conditional.

The controlled category of trade waste will con-
tinue to operate on the charging system already in 
place and operational.

Copies of the Statement of Proposal including the 
draft Bylaw are available from:

Waitomo District Council Office, Queen St, Te Kuiti
Mokau Museum, Main Rd, Mokau
Waitomo Caves Discovery Centre, Waitomo Caves
Council’s website www.waitomo.govt.nz

Council invites interested persons to make written 
submissions on matters contained with the draft 
Bylaw.

Submissions must be in Council’s hands by 4pm on 
July 7, 2011 and should be addressed to:

Chief Executive
Waitomo District Council
PO Box 404, Te Kuiti 3941

Ph 07 878 0800 or freephone 0800 932 4357

Submitters wishing to be heard in support of their 
submission must clearly state this in their submis-
sion. All submitters wishing to be heard will be 
given notice of the date and time of the hearing.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive


